

Director Rafael van Grieken Salvador C/Orense 11, 7a planta 28020 Madrid, Spain

Dublin, 06 May 2015

Subject: Follow-up report to the 2012 external review report

Dear Director van Grieken Salvador,

At its meeting on 16 April 2015, the ENQA Board considered the follow-up report arising from the external review of ANECA in 2012.

The Board acknowledged the progress made and expressed its satisfaction with the improvements achieved.

On behalf of the Board, I would like to congratulate ANECA on the progress it has made and measures it has taken as a consequence of the external review.

Yours sincerely,

Padraig Walsh
President of ENQA